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Announcing the Memorial Brick Garden Care Programs for 2023!
Please join us as we begin the new Garden Care Program along with the Memorial Brick drive.
Name: ____________________________________   Phone:  ________________________
Please engrave my brick with the following inscription. Print in capital letters only. There is a limit of (3) lines of 13 characters per line. You do not need to use all three lines. 

The deadline to be included in the 2023 order is April 1.   Bricks will be installed in May. 
_____    _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____

                  _____    _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____

_____    _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____   _____

The cost is $100 per brick with the checks payable to:  Our Saviour’s United Methodist Church. In the memo section please write: Memorial Brick
2023 Landscaping and Garden Care Drive
The Celebration of Life Garden is self-funded. This year we will be adding trees and garden care. 
Donations totaling $400 or more will be recognized on the plaque located at the back of the Sanctuary.
Tree      ____________                    Garden Care      ______________

In the check memo section please write: 2023 Landscaping Donation

Forms and checks can be turned in at the church office till April 1
or at the memorial table after services on April 1.
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